BOARD OF EDUCATION PRESIDENT CHERYL A. FELICE

> VICE-PRESIDENT REGINA HUNT

LISA DI SANTO
DR. ANTHONY GRIFFIN
CAROL MALIN
JACK NIX
CHRIS PICINI

South Country Central School District

FRANK P. LONG INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL 599 BROOKHAVEN AVENUE BELLPORT, NEW YORK 11713 631-730-1725 SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS DR. JOSEPH GIANI

BUILDING PRINCIPAL MRS. STEFANIE RUCINSKI



January 2019

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to announce that our Science Fair will be held on March 12, 2019 from 6:00 - 7:30pm at Frank P. Long Intermediate School. We require that all our 5^{th} grade students complete a project for the Science Fair and we encourage our 4^{th} grade students to participate. The school library has a wide selection of Science Fair related books set aside for students to use as a resource. The classroom teachers are also a great resource and will provide guidance and helpful hints for the students during the school day. However, the actual experiment and project must be completed by the student at home.

Our PTA has once again offered to sponsor the sale of Science Boards for our students. The boards can be purchased for \$3.00 each. Science Boards are a mandatory requirement for this project.

All of our students will have the opportunity to visit the Science Fair to view the projects completed by their peers. The projects will be judged using the same rubrics as the Brookhaven National Laboratory. This information is attached for you to review with your child.

If you have any questions, please contact your child's classroom teacher, or a member of the Science Fair Committee. We look forward to seeing you at our Science Fair!



Sincerely,

Mrs. Stefanie Rucinski

Safanie Rucinski

Principal